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                                                                                                                 Monday 6th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
 
 
On Thursday 16th March, Year 4 will be visiting Swansea Mosque.  This visit is linked to our next topic ‘Belonging’.  

 

We will be taking part in a guided tour of the Mosque that will be tailored specifically to meet elements of the 

Humanities AoLE.  We will also be carrying out onsite pre-planned activities linked to our visit. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9:15 and arriving back at school in time for lunch at approximately 12:45, pupils will not 

be required to bring a packed lunch. 

 

Your child will need to wear school uniform for this visit.  There will be no charge for the visit, school will cover all 

costs. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of Child       Class 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian     Signed 

 

My child will be attending the trip to the Mosque  

 

My child will not be attending the visit to the Mosque  
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